
 

 

 

 

Reception Newsletter 
Chaucer Primary School – Friday 3rd November 2023 

 

Dates to Remember 

Tuesday & Wednesday – 

PE Days 

Wednesday 22nd November – 

Parent’s Evening 

 

Home Activity 

Please find the phonemes your child has been 
learning this week in their bookbag for extra 

practice at home. 

 

Thank you! 

Hello everyone! 

This week we have learnt all about the traditional Fairytale ‘Goldilocks and The Three Bears’. 

We created our own story maps to re-tell the story and use the new vocabulary learnt. In 

Maths, we learnt about positional language which included hiding Daddy bear and explaining 

where he was. We also carried out an obstacle course in our outdoor play. Today, we made our 

own porridge and voted for which topping we would like. We finished the week by learning about 

Bonfire & Firework safety and linked in some science by melting chocolate and making some 

chocolate sparklers.      - Miss Pritchard 


